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ACADEMIC YEAR 2017-18 

 
Feedback from Employers: Analysis Report 

Date: 31.07.18 
  

 

A. Employers are members of Board of Studies (BOS) of Departments / Schools 

and also in School Level Advisory Committee (SLAC) meetings. Their views 

on the following parameters are considered for further recommendation in the 

appropriate forum. 

 Changes / Modification in Curriculum and Syllabus 

 Introduction of new courses  

 Inclusion of cutting edge technology courses 

 Employability related courses 

 Value added courses 

 Starting of new programmes to cater the needs of an Industry & society 

etc. 

Note : Minutes of the Board of Studies of Department of Commerce which was 

held on 05.07.2018 is attached as sample evidence for participation of 

employers in the curriculum & syllabus revision. (Annexure) 

 

 BOS and SLAC were conducted across various departments in two phases (I 

phase: December 2017 & II Phase: June-July 2018) and following points 

recommended by the employers was considered for submission in the subsequent 

Academic Council Meeting and got approved. 

 Introduction of specialization in programmes matching with industry and 

global trends. 

 Starting new programmes based on market demand 

 Additional professional elective courses to give wide range of opportunity to 

students. 

 Enhancing courses focusing on communications skills. 

 
 
 

 
 

Dean, Academic Affairs 



admin
Typewritten text
Annexure: Sample BOS meeting
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